

From:

SHAPPS, Grant < grant.shapps.mp@parliament.uk>

Sent: To:

20 January 2020 17:28 TransportSecretary

Subject:

FW: DCO Manston airport

From: phil green

Sent: 20 January 2020 13:36

To: SHAPPS, Grant <grant.shapps.mp@parliament.uk>

Subject: DCO Manston airport

5 years ago you attended a meeting with Save Manston airport at the airport terminal and promised to do all you could to get the airport reopened. You said you looked forward to being able to fly into Manston yourself. Well, the opportunity is there, why are you delaying the granting of the DCO ??

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.